
 
10th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Animal Visit  

 
We are pleased to inform you that Year 3A have achieved their attendance award. Thank you to you all                   
for your hard work and commitment in improving your child's attendance. 
 
As a reward, the class have voted to have an animal visit. Mrs Richardson will be bringing in her dog,                    
Darcy, on Friday to spend some time with the class. ​Darcy is a 10 month old German Shepherd Dog.                   
She has attended training classes since the age of 12 weeks and achieved Distinctions in Bronze, Silver                 
and Diamond classes (there wasn’t a gold!).  
 
Darcy loves everybody, especially children, having been regularly introduced to her breeder’s            
grandchildren when she was tiny.  
 
The pupils in 3A are very excited about this visit and we know it will be a wonderful reward. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs                 
Richardson. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs A Hill 
Deputy Head of Primary 
 
 
 
 

 


